Mark your Calendars!

September 20 is the 5t annual
Chemical Engineering Graduate
Student Symposium @ the UW!

Meet future research leaders as they tell you about
the cutting edge research being performed by
chemical engineers at the University of
Washington.

Dr. Monty Alger, the Chief Technology Officer of Air
Products & Chemicals, will be delivering this year’s
keynote address.

Admission is $30 and includes access to all of the
day’s events, lunch, and poster session mixer.

Email John Katahara at
aces@cheme.washington.edu if you would like to
take part in this exciting event.

All proceeds go to support the symposium and the UW Association of
Chemical Engineering Graduate Students (ACES)



